
CLTA EMAIL BULLETIN JULY 2009 
 
A couple of news items: 
 
1. 2010 Annual conference February 7 – 9, 2010  
The CLTA Conference will be hosted by the Law School, UniSA.  Please note this 
time in your diaries now.  The link to the Law School website is here. 
 
The conference theme is: ‘Educating Corporate Lawyers: Better Counsel and 
Better Managers of the Corporate Legal Framework.’   There will be a call for 
papers in early October.  In the meantime if you have any queries please contact 
Professor Vicki Waye at Vicki.waye@unisa.edu.au. 
 
2. Vacancy Level D / E  
Griffith University:  
Associate Professor/Professor, Business Law closing  10th August 09  

Level D/E, Continuing, Full Time, Gold Coast campus  
Further Information:  
Obtain the position description and application requirements online.   
http://www.griffith.edu.au/griffith-jobs 
Obtain the information package online. 
You can download more information on the Griffith Business School . 

3.  New Zealand Corporate Governance centre Confere nce  

Small and Medium Enterprises and Family Business Conference 
 

Friday 14 August 2009 

   9:00am – 6:00pm 

Decima Glenn Room, Level 3, Owen Glenn Building 
 
 
The 2009 New Zealand Governance Centre conference will include speakers who 
are international experts on the corporate governance of non-listed companies and 
on risk and governance, as well as panels of experts on areas such as asset 
protection, succession planning and dispute resolution. 
 
Keynote speakers include: 

• Professor Joe McCahery of the University of Amsterdam 
• Professor John Farrar of the University of Auckland 
• Professor Jean Jacques du Plessis of Deakin University 

 
Alternatively visit NZ Governance Centre Conference 09 
 
Places are limited so be sure to book early. 
  
4. Journal of Corporate Law Studies 
Felicity Howlett of Hart Journals has asked members to consider contributing their 
research articles to the journal. 
 Journal of Corporate Law Studies: http://www.hartjournals.co.uk/jcls/ 
 
5. New CLTA website  



It’s slow in developing, but watch out for our new revamped website. I will email you 
when it’s online. 
 
Regards,  
Ellie (president) CLTA 

 
 

 

 

 


